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From: Awesome Ally <l
Sent: February-06-17 4:19 PM

To: D'Addario, Letizia

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: Re: Complainning

Attachments: image004.png

If they build less than 6 level is ok. The high rise buildings wouldn't suit the area !
On Mon, Jan 30, 2017 at 5:23 PM D'Addario, Letizia <Letizia.D'Addario@vaughan.ca> wrote:

Communication for 9681 & 9691 islington Avenue (Files OP.16.010 & Z.16,039) — Public Hearing Date February 7, 2017

Thank you Helen.

Your objection letter has been forwarded to the City Clerks Department for inclusion into the public record for the
February 7, 2017 Public Hearing.

Best regards,

Letizia V. D'Addario, MES | MCIP | RPP

Planner

905-832-8585 ext. 8213 | letizia.d'addario@vaughan.ca
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